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Town of Norfolk 
Norfolk Town Board 

2021 Budget Work Session 
 
The Norfolk Town Board held a 2021 Budget Work Session on Thursday, 
October 15, 2020 at 5:00 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall. 
 
Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Robert 
Harvey, Councilman Donald Purvis, Councilwoman Jean Gang, Councilman 
Paul Paige.  
Also present were Highway Superintendent Peter Darabon, Town Clerk Jill 
Molnar and Budget Officer William Dashnaw. 

Budget Officer Dashnaw distributed the current worksheet to all. He noted 
that he wants to see final sales tax numbers before we adopt the final budget. 
Town Clerk Jill Molnar will provide water/sewer re-levies as soon as they are 
available (prior to the next budget work session). 
Budget Officer Dashnaw noted as part of the general discussion that we can 
get the county to quote and replace street signs. If we do this, they take over 
responsibility for the signs. They also have equipment that can test / measure 
reflectivity. 
Supervisor Pernice noted that we are underwater again this year in the sewer 
account. Using fund balance to cover the deficit. 
Public Hearing to review the preliminary budget set for November 12, 2020 
at 5:30pm. 
Budget Work Session was closed with a motion by Supervisor Pernice and 
Councilwoman Gang. AIF – Carried 
 
 
Dated: 10/15/2020 
Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


